
   

 
 

 
  

     
 

 
  

 
 

 

Attachment 6: Port Lands Flood Protection Construction Photographs 

Pictures taken 2022-2023 

An aerial view of the Port Lands as of late fall/winter 2022. View is looking 
south, showing the three new Cherry Street bridges (north and south). 

Construction of Canoe Cove, in Promontory Park South, looking southeast 
as of late fall/winter 2022. The restored Atlas Crane and the new Cherry 
Street (south) bridge is in the background. 



 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Summer 2022 construction of the new river valley with riverbanks, looking 
southwest. 

Summer 2022 construction of the new river valley with riverbanks, looking 
southeast. 



 
   

  
 

 
 

 
 

  
 

 

Excavation of the river valley, along the new Cherry Street (south) bridge 
as of winter 2023. Excavation is near the ‘west plug’ where the new river 
valley will connect to Polson Slip, becoming the new mouth of the Don 
River into Lake Ontario. 

Ice Management Area, between Villiers Street and Commissioners Street, 
looking south as of winter 2023. The new Commissioners Street bridge is 
in the background. 


